Kentucky Statewide Independent Living Council
Executive Committee Meeting
Minutes   6/27/19
Members Present: Chair Amy Dougherty, Member-At-Large Bobby Begley, Member-At-Large Lukas Saint-Clair, Bylaws Committee Chair Jan Day
Members Absent: Vice Chair Joe Cowan, Public Awareness Committee Chair Robin Bush
Guests Present: Megan Coleman from Independence Place; SILC Coordinator Scott Sisco; Jennifer Dudinskie, DAIL; Brenda Noble, disABILITY Resource Center
Chair Amy Dougherty called the meeting to order at 9:04 a.m.	
SILC Coordinator Scott Sisco reported that he submitted the amended SPIL for FY20 to ACL this week. He has not received any feedback from Regina Blye as of the meeting. There has been no additional information on the new SPIL instrument for FY21 and beyond. With some shake ups at ACL, it’s unclear when that will be available.
Update from other Committees					
Mr. Sisco reported that the Governor’s office met with Gov. Bevin on Monday to discuss nominations, and Brenda Nobles nomination as the CIL Representative was on the agenda. He has not received an update as of this meeting. Nominating Committee Chair Bobby Begley would like to meet with members of his committee before the July Quarterly SILC meeting. He has been in contact with OVR staff to request that they bring a SILC Membership Recruitment Flyer with them on home visits to recruit new members.
Bylaws Committee	Chair Jan Day reported that she has not heard from any other SILC members regarding the updates to the Bylaws that were presented at the April Meeting. Mr. Sisco reminded the committee that reviewing the Bylaw changes was supposed to be homework for the SILC members between the April and July Quarterly meetings. Discussion and approval of the changes will be on the July Quarterly meeting.
Public Awareness – No report was submitted.
Mr. Sisco is working on the Next SILC Quarterly Meeting Agenda/Booklet. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr. Sisco will send Chair Dougherty the current committee listing and reach out to new members who are not on a committee currently.
Meeting was adjourned at 9:14 a.m. 
